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LOTT's RV dump station updated hours 
 
The RV Dump Station at LOTT Clean Water Alliance (LOTT) in downtown Olympia will have additional 
openings beginning Friday, April 18. The station will be open Friday through Sunday from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. 
and on all recognized government holidays. This schedule will remain in effect throughout the summer 
season.  
 
In March, LOTT began construction to refurbish the digester system at the Budd Inlet Treatment Plant. 
The work requires the construction crew to transport materials and equipment across Franklin Street into 
the plant using a large tower crane. For the public’s safety, Franklin Street NE between A Avenue NE and 
Market Street NE will remain closed to vehicular and pedestrian traffic from 6 a.m. Monday through 4:30 
p.m. Thursday.  
 
Detour routes with directional signage will be in effect. Please obey all signs and use caution when 
traveling near this area. Construction will occur in stages over a three-and-a-half-year period. Project 
completion is anticipated in December 2028.  
 
For more information about LOTT, please visit www.lottcleanwater.org.  
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